MAYOR LINDA GORTON ” LEX [ NGTO N CHARLES H. MARTIN, P.E.

DIRECTOR
WATER QUALITY

TO:
FROM:
Chatles H. Martin, P.E., Director
Division of Water Quality
DATE: October 12, 2020

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 3 (Final)- WGPL Storm Sewer Project, Contract #031-2019

Request

The Division of Water Quality requests authorization to execute Change Order No. 3 (Final) to the agreement with
W. Rogers Company, LLC for the WGPL Storm Sewer Project, decreasing the contract price by the sum of $68,566.75
from $1,301,512.78 to $1,232,946.03 and extending the contract term 206 calendar days from September 17, 2019 to
April 10, 2020.

Why are you requesting?

The requested change is to balance out the change order on work completed and delete bid items that were not
necessaty to complete the project. Extension of the time frame was due to the closure of the asphalt plant for the
winter season. The final contract completion date is April 10, 2020.

What is the cost in this budget year and futute budget years?

The cost for this FY is: N/A
The cost for future FY is: N/A

Are the funds budgeted?

The funds are budgeted in: 4052-303204-3334-92211 2019 LFUCG WR_SOUTHLAND CON SENT_DE
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